
February 2, 2024

Dear Village of University Park,

On behalf of the Crete-Monee School District 201-U, thank you for organizing and hosting such a
wonderful Community Wellness and Resource Fair event for the community. It was a pleasure to
work with local organizations within the community providing the essentials such as coats,
clothing, food, and household items to not just students within our school district, but others
within the community as well. This was a successful event where the community came together
to help those in need.

Thank you again for your contributions to make this event a success and we appreciate your
help.

Sincerely,

Corina Posada

Corina Posada
Registration Specialist/McKinney Vento Liaison


